| live in Western Australia. Based in Hommond Park we are on flight paths for Jandakot regional
airport and the Perth airport receiving both domestic and international flights.

It’s understood that Jandakot is probably the busiest regional airport in Australia today, it’s fair to
say the wealth of the population, the growth in oil, gas, and minerals mining has significantly
contributed to this fact.

Exponential growth of suburbs south of the main metropolis, is my issue of concern. The
International flight path to Perth airport in bound seems to be right down our street Plumwood Ave
tracking from the ocean to PIA.

An adjustment of some 3 kims further South would see inbound flights over bush land instead of
over major new housing developments. This path would also miss the major industrial area reducing

the possible incidence of risk should a major incident take place.

So my request is please consider the consequential noise we have to live with, move one flight path
but a short distance and substantially lessen the adverse impact on our lives.

Cost involved to the air craft operators one or 2 more minutes flying time. Benefit to the local
community extra hours of real sleep each night or early morning. | this too much to request.

John Bell

Resident of Hammond Park WA 6164.



